
Wren’s Nest Primary School 
 

                                                      

Dear Parents, 

 

What a time we find ourselves all in!  However, I wanted to write to you 

with some happier news.  On Wednesday this week, interviews for the permanent Head teacher 

position at Wren’s Nest took place.  I am delighted to say that the Governors have appointed me 

and I am now the official Head teacher at Wren’s Nest.  I am truly honoured and privileged to 

now be able to say this.  I will continue to do my best for both you and your child within the 

Wren’s Nest community. 

 

The Local Authority have issued the following letter regarding school closure from this evening – 

Friday 20th March.  Please read it carefully. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



As you will be aware we have never chosen to close school – even when we have had lots of snow!  

We are passionate about children being in school every day and giving them the best education.  

However, on this very difficult occasion, we have had close school to enable us to keep children, 

families and staff safe and well.  This will also support the protection of the wider community.   

 

As soon as we know of any additional information regarding the current situation, we will let you 

know via Parent Hub and the school website.  If you have any queries or questions, please email us 

via info@wrens-nest.dudley.sch.uk. 

 

 

Please take care – keep washing those hands and look after each other.    

 

Very best wishes to you all, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Parkes 

Headteacher (I am very pleased to be able to write this for the first time!) 
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